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N Commonwealth Edison
[e - ,) one First National Ptara. Chicago. tilinois
( O ~7 Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767
\v' Chicago Illinois 60690

January 22, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Byron Generating Station Unit 1
License Amendment Number 1
NRC Docket No. 50-454-

Reference (a): January 18, 1985 letter from T. R.
Tramm to H. R. Denton.

Dear Mr. Denton:

This letter provides Commonwealth Edison's check for
$150.00 to accompany the request for license amendment which was
submitted in reference (a). That amendment was needed on an
emergency basis so the request was telecopied with a commitment to
provide the required fee under separate cover.

Very truly yours,

I Mwt

T. R. Tramm
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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